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We hope everyone had an enjoyable winter break! 
2019 is upon us and we have so much more to learn 
in the upcoming months. We are halfway through our 
school year! The next two weeks we will focus on 
winter.  
 
If there are any parents in the health or fitness field 
that would like to come in and speak about their 
profession or passion we would gladly welcome you 
over the next two weeks. Just let us know what day 
and time would be good for you and we will schedule 
you accordingly. The students especially love when 
we have visitors in our class.  
 

Language Arts – The letters Ss, Tt, Uu, and 

Vv will be introduced, along with their phonetic 
sounds. We will begin learning how to build words, 
sound out words, build sentences, and start looking at 
word families. Reading story #6 will be introduced. 
Our discussions will be centered on winter, nutrition 
and exercise. 
 

Motor- Throwing and catching snowballs will be 

some of the motor activities we will work on. Along 
with yoga moves and balance beam taking place 
each day.  

 

Concept – The numbers 11, 12, 13 and 14 will 

be introduced. We will talk about winter and what 
changes we see and feel. We will be working on our 
number words (i.e. one, two, etc.) The Golden Beads 
will be introduced. Golden Beads will provide them 
with the concept of place value starting with ones and 
tens. We will continue exploring them over the next 
several weeks. 

 
Craft and Writing- In Science we will discuss 

winter and how animals behave during this time of 
year. We will add puzzles about our theme on our job 
shelves. We will also work on a class food pyramid. 
Please have your child bring in a few pictures of food 
to add to our pyramid. We will also discuss germs 
and different ways we can prevent from spreading 
them. We will be doing printing papers of the 
numbers 11, 12, 13, 14. We will also be completing 
readiness papers about rhyming, patterning, and a 
snowman craft is sure to be in store for our winter 
theme. 

 
                               

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
We will begin evaluating the students for the second 
time and begin preparation for Parent/Teacher 
conferences scheduled for February. More 
information regarding conferences will be sent 
home.  
 Our upcoming theme in January will focus on 
healthy kids, nutrition and fitness. If there are any 
parents in the health or fitness field that would like to 
come in and speak about their profession or passion 
we would gladly welcome you to visit us in January. 
Just let us know what day and time would be good 
for you and we will schedule you accordingly. The 
students especially love when we have visitors in 
our class.  
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Superhero News 
What’s going on in Mrs. Jackie’s class? 

Week #20-21 Winter 

 Bobbie Noonan’s Preschool –Tinley 1 Jan 2 – Jan 11
th 

2019 
 

Upcoming  
Superhero Events 

 

Jan 7th – Music with Mrs. Michelle 
Jan 15th- Fall registration 2019/2020  
Jan 21st – Martin Luther King Jr School Open 
Feb 13th – Valentine Party 
Feb 18th – Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 
            
                 

SUPERHERO BIRTHDAY 
 

Jan 10th- Bryce Koehler    

                                            
  


